
 

 

 

 Friday 7th March 2025 
Dear Parents, 

We have had a lovely first week back after our holidays and it has gone so quickly! Thank you so much to 
all Parents and Carers who were free to pop along yesterday to join us for World Book Day; it was so lovely 
to see all of the children dressed in wonderful costumes and /or non-school uniform!  
 

 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 

Clubs next week ...  
Monday (3.30pm – 4.30pm) – Art Club with Miss Ord  
Tuesday (3.30pm – 4.30pm) – Multiskills  
Wednesday (3.30pm – 4.30pm) – Dance with Pip  
Thursday (3.30pm – 4.30pm) – Cookery with Miss Barnes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

      

  Whitley Chapel C of E First School 

Forest School 
 

Will be  
Coming soon... Watch 

this space!! 
 

 

   

Year 3 /4 Residential  
 
30th April 2025 – 2nd May 2025 
 
Payments can be made as per 
details sent out previously by Mrs 
Kellett and more details will be sent 
out soon. 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
Dates for the Diary 
 
W/B !0th March - Next week is British Science Week. 
 
We have already had a visit from some members of staff  
from the Dental Practice in Corbridge and next week we will 
be having two ‘Food to Fork’ talks by Dan Nixon and Lewis  

Short around meat and milk production. 
 
Friday 14th March – Year 3 / 4 Netball session (AM) at  

Hexham Middle School. The children will be travelling by  
coach and will be accompanied by two members of staff. 
(Please can consent be given on School Money) 
 
Friday 21st March – ‘Open the Book’ 

 
W/B 24th March – Parents Meetings (more  

information to follow) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone!  

We will see you on Monday.  

Mrs Hayward. 

Swimming 
 

Swimming is still continuing on a 
Tuesday afternoon and will do until 

Easter 
 

 

Secret Readers 
 
We have had one or two secret readers in 
class this week, but there is still room for 
more! Let us know by emailing 
admin@whitleyfirst.northumberland.sch.uk 
if you would like to come in and read a 
story to the children (any day at 3pm)  
 

Little Reminders ... 
 
Please can your child bring in their PE Kit 
on a Monday, they will be sent home again 
on a Friday ☺  
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